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Dear Families

It has been an exciting week for our Year 6s who went to Sayers Croft on their residential.
They were extremely well behaved and had plenty of fun with Mrs Lloyd, Ms Plaster, Mrs

Dunsdon and Mrs Ukanwa. I have no doubt that they will be exhausted however, its ‘Party
Time’ with the Prom happening tonight at the British Legion. Thank you to the PTFA who
have supported the Prom by paying for the DJ, and to the amazing Prom Committee for

organising the event. I hope you all have a great time.

Year 5 have had an exciting bread making lesson which meant the whole school smelt
wonderful! KS2 had a visit from our local librarian who delivered a reading assembly. Years
2 and 3 collaborated during a maths lesson this week where Miss Marshall visited classes
looking at statistics. Year 2 have also been using the iPads to develop and use their oracy

skills.

Thank you to all our amazing musicians and choir, you blew us away with how exceptional
you all were in our music assembly. Special thanks to Mrs Bull, Mrs Akande, Jag and Miss

Smith!

Please keep an eye out for your child’s report which will be accessed via Arbor this year.
These were sent to you this afternoon. If you have any questions regarding these then please

email the school office and we will respond to you next week. 

Have a lovely weekend Miss Yiannadji and the Knockhall Team 

Best Wishes
 

Kathryn Yiannadji
Head Teacher
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Well done Year 6 on a brilliant Enterprise Day.
They thought carefully about what they were
going to sell and how they were going to work

as a team. As a result, Year 6 raised over
£500. Thank you so much parents, carers and

other relatives as well as children from
Knockhall school for supporting our Year 6

children.

During this week maths lesson, Year 3
children explored 3D shape by building their

own using straws.

We would like to say a
massive job well done to
all the children and staff

that took part in the
performance and also a

thank you to all the
families that took time

out to attend.

KHP was enchanted by musical performances from
the choir, staff and some of the children learning

musical instruments with Musicly. 
The school echoed with angelic voices and melodies,
including, the unforgettable drum performance by
Jag, the drumbeat rolled through the school like a

cheerful call to battle! 
The audience included our KS2 classes, teachers, and

parents. It was truly a magical time.

Reception children have been working on their
performance skills this week. We are so proud of
them and how much they have grown throughout

the year. Many children were inspired after
watching staff members showcase their musical

talents 🎵🪘🎤 ; the children were so brave,
performing their chosen songs solo to their peers,
in fact, there was a queue of performers! You will

find some examples on Showbie.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://www.instagram.com/knockhall_primary/
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Knockhall Values Champions!!!

Nursery - Danielle
Reception - Arya, Arvin
Year 1- Dolcie, Connor
Year 2 - Great, Callum

Year 3 - Lola, Asma
Year 4 - Aiden, Sophia

Year 5 - Temidayo, Arian, Sarwayogan
Year 6 - Joshua I , Sharon, Abigail 

Who Has Received a Golden Ticket
This Week!

Ducklings - 89.44 %
Owlets - 97.77 %
Cygnets - 93.12 %

Owls - 91.92 %
Swans - 94.22 %

 Flamingos - 94.65 %
Falcons - 95.88 %

Hummingbirds - 94.67 %
Kingfishers - 88.44 %

Robins - 85.86 %
Kestrels - 96.44 %

Woodpeckers - 94.95 %
Pelicans - 97.22 %
Penguins - 98.15 %

Puffins- 96.44 %
Parrots- 95.4 %

Peacocks - 98.81 %
Eagles - 97.7 %

Minimum School Target – 96%
Whole School attendance - 94.53 %
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We have several children with severe nut
allergies who carry EpiPens in the school

which means that we must be a NUT FREE
environment. Can you please ensure that

there are no NUTs in your child’s lunch
box or in their snack by checking all

ingredients on any prepacked foods and
spreads.

Sports Classes of the week
Owls and Robins

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://www.instagram.com/knockhall_primary/
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THANK YOU to our
wonderful PTFA for
funding the DJ for
the Year 6 Prom!!!

Teamwork   Respect   Honesty   Pride

Knockhall Primary School

Page 5

Dates For Your Diary

I f  you  wou ld  l i k e  t o  ra i s e  any th i ng  w i th  u s ,  p l ease
con tac t  u s  v i a  t he  s choo l  o f f i c e
KHPo f f i c e@wats choo l s . o rg .uk

Last Day of Term- Tuesday 22  Julynd

 knockhall_primary

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
mailto:KHPoffice@watschools.org.uk
https://www.instagram.com/knockhall_primary/
https://www.instagram.com/knockhall_primary/

